
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 August 2019 

At the February 2019 meeting of the Council and in 

response to question 5.12, the Convener provided a 

timetable for actions to address parking issues in 

Newbridge. This included the preparation of an outline 

design of possible restrictions and the commencement of a 

TRO process in March 2019 and to advertise a draft TRO in 

May 2019. 

Question (1) Has an outline design been prepared yet? 

Answer (1) 

Question (2) When does she now expect a draft TRO to be advertised? 

Answer (2) 

 


